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File Ref: OIAPR1274023063-863 

Tēnā koe 

Request for information 2023-044 

I refer to your request for information which was received by Greater Wellington Regional Council 
(Greater Wellington) on 8 March 2023. You have requested the following: 

“Could you please provide a list of titles and copies of work produced for GWRC by iwi in 2020/21 and 
2021/22 as referred to in LGOIMA 2023-008?” 

On 5 April 2023, we advised you of the extension to the timeframe for making a decision on your 
request to 19 April 2023, in order to consult with our mana whenua partners. 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

We have provided the information for all of Greater Wellington Regional Council’s six mana whenua 
partners for two financial years - 1 July 2020 to 30 June 2022.  It’s important to note that some key 
projects involve working with iwi over more than one financial year and the final product falls outside 
this period covered by your request. 

We have withheld information under section 7(2)(a) of the Local Government Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) to protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased 
natural persons. 

We have withheld the Cultural Impact Assessment for the Kenepuru investigation as this material is 
currently before the courts and is therefore withheld under section 6(a) of the Act in order to avoid 
prejudice to the maintenance of the law. 

There are a number of attachments in scope of your request. We are still preparing these for release, 
we will send these to you no later than Friday 28 April 2023. PROACTIVE R
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Finally, we have made some amendments to the table that we released in our response to your 
request 2023-008. These amendments have been made as relevant information was received after 
we responded to your initial request. In addition, during the transfer of the data Table from EXCEL 
to the final Word version, the Ngā Hapū ō Ōtaki Spent detail was inadvertently dropped off. 

The amended information is highlighted in the attachment. 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 

an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 

Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 

where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on Greater Wellington’s 

website with your personal information removed. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 

 

  
   
Monica Fraser 
Te Pou Whakarae  
General Manager Māori 
Te Hunga Whiriwhiri 
  
  
Attachment: Highlighted Amended Information To Previous response to LGOIMA request 2023.008 
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